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I oppose this legislation. 

 

There is no compelling need for this bill demonstrated by the author and no 

explanation offered made sense for solving a problem (a problem which still was not 

articulated by the end of the hearing). I would appreciate in this time of financial 

stress that the State of Oregon and its legislators focused on problems clearly 

impacting the citizens of Oregon and not pursue nebulous issues. 

 

Thank you. 


